
MHS School Board Report 
May  2025 

 
 
Attendance 
Attendance is up to around 92.9% for our students for the month of March.  Our Friday 
attendance is up to 89.5%.   
 
Our current enrollment is at 99 students 
 
 
Issues Within the High School 
Staff:   
We continue to fight illness that goes through our staff and then recirculates.  We have 
been completing para and support staff evaluations through the last couple weeks and 
having some great conversations with each one.   
 
Students: 
Many of our students struggle to stay engaged as the weather continues to get better 
weather outside.  We have had many students out sick and there is a definite cycle that 
we will most likely break until summer greek.  We have had some great presentations 
on Fridays to include the quartet, Kelp farming, and the tsunami and safety 
preparedness presentation.  We had public health here last week to include the video 
for Brie’s law. 
 
We had Prom and Sr. Dinner last week and it was a great success! 
 
Admin: 
Continue to research possible fee’s and considerations for our iGrad students and how 
we can encourage them to return to our building. Getting ready for Graduation!!!! 
 
 
Celebrations-  
Graduation!!!!!!! 
Sr. Lunches 
Sr, Dinner & Prom 
 
 
 


